
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Chamber Member Wins Landscape Makeover… 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep Riverside Clean & Beautiful is a community program sponsored by the City of Riverside’s Public Works Department 

and the Greater Riverside Chambers of Commerce 

 

Our Mission… To instill a sense of community pride and leadership by creating partnerships that work toward the beautification of the City 

Sandy and Nick Ferguson announced as winners of the Waterwise Landscape 

Makeover at the May 10
th

, 2014 Great American Cleanup 

Congratulations to Sandy and Nick Ferguson of 

7369 Breckenridge Drive in the City of Riverside. 

The landscape team worked closely with the 

Fergusons this summer and created a new 

waterwise front yard. The project manager was 

Ken Crowl and the design team was led by Ian 

Davidson Landscape Architecture. Brickman 

Landscape provided the installation and labor and 

The Toro Company supplied the irrigation  

hardware. 

 

Special thanks to: Riverside Public Utilities, 

Western Municipal Water District, Custom 

Service Systems and Patty & Mike Blakely for 

their sponsorships to make this fundraising 

project possible for Keep Riverside Clean and 

Beautiful. 

 


